
GEC Faculty Senate report 1/22 
 
GEC met and reviewed 54 unique FYS proposals, 46 of which were accepted without concerns, 
six of which were accepted with follow up from FYS coordinator Shaun Huston to clarify 
articulation and alignment to General Education learning outcomes and FYS criteria. Two 
proposals were recommended to revise and resubmit next year.  
 
We are now in the process of confirming FTE with faculty who submitted proposals. Shaun will 
be following up with FYS instructors with more information about finalizing titles and descriptions 
and Erin will be following up with information about the FYS assessment plan for next year. The 
General Education program will be hosting workshops throughout the remainder of the 
academic year to assist with FYS course development.  
 
Integrating Knowledge proposals have already begun to come in. The deadline for submission 
is February 12. Following the approval of this last Gen Ed category, we will be finalizing our 
advising documentation for SOARS, etc. 
 


